Thursday 30th May 2024
Dear REC team,
Re: Amendment for IRAS 304658
Thank you to the committee for providing feedback on submitted documents. 
In response to the feedback received on 28th May 2024, we have made the following amendments: 
A) The “Aphasia Friendly Visual Guides Part 1 and 2” have now been redesigned into a new document entitled “PES Treatment Guide for Participants”. We have reviewed the graphics and changed this in line with feedback received. This document is to now replace the previously submitted “Aphasia Friendly Visual Guides Part 1 and 2”

B) The Aphasia PIS has been reviewed and we have included a new slide on slide 9 which includes the information suggested in an “easy read” format. 

The slide includes the following information: “This treatment has been tested on over 200 stroke patients. The device has been found to be safe and achieve good outcomes. No negative device-related events have been observed. This treatment is considered low risk.

C) Aphasia PIS slide 10 has been reworded as suggested and reads as follows “The level of stimulation is safe. You should not be harmed. It should not be painful.” 

Kind regards,
The pHEAST team 
